
Dear Friend,

Thank you for partnering with Church Trainer as we focus on 
encouraging, empowering and equipping pastors around the 
world.  God has opened so many doors for us to help pastors
in the US and abroad. We could not accomplish our mission 
without your help.

The Bible says in Proverbs 28:20  “A faithful man will be 
richly blessed.”  We are praying for you and your family, that
God place favor and blessing upon your life.

Together we are making a difference!

All the Best,

Bryan Cutshall
Church Trainer
10575 Tesson Ferry Rd
St Louis, Mo 63123
314-729-0704


